
 

 

Canaan Conservation Commission 
 
November 4, 2013 
 
Attendees: Len Reitsma, Bill Chabot, Alice Schori, Elizabeth Chabot, Dave McAlister, Noel 
Everts, Hilary Rogers, Aaron Allen 
 
 
CCC- Finances 

 A deposit of $749 has been made in our account. Bill will touch base with Gloria 
regarding what the deposit represents. 

 
 
McKee Property 

 The walk took place October 13. Overall, the property looks good. The logs from last 
year’s unsanctioned logging operation remain. The large trash piles from last year have 
been cleaned up. Some boundary areas need to be remarked. 

 A shed has been noticed on the parcel used to fly model airplanes. This is not allowable 
according to the deed. Dave will discuss with Russell Lester and possibly invite him to 
the next meeting for a review of the deed. 
 

 
Minutes 

 There were no meeting minutes to review 
 

 
 

Miscellany 
 A New Deck proposal was forwarded to the Commission for review before submittal to 

DES. Len noticed that the paperwork was filled out incorrectly- the new construction will 
be within the prescribed set back from the lake. Dave McAlister will have the requestor 
re-do the paperwork prior to submitting to DES. 

 There is a presentation next Thursday, November 7, in Dorchester about the Emerald 
Ash Borer. 

 
 

   
Motion to adjourn made by Aaron, seconded by Bill 
 
 

Next meeting to be held on December 2, 2013 at the Senior Center. 


